McCallum, Fiona

From: John McGall

Sent: 14 October 2020 18:28
To: McCallum, Fiona
Subject: 20/0007/LRB, DUNEIRA
Dear Fiona

Thank you for ensuring | received all necessary documents in regards to this review process.

| fully agree with the Council’s Planning Response that Pier Road is unsafe for the reasons clearly detailed by the
Roads Officer in what | consider a well balanced and objective report.

| trust that the councillors forming the LRB ensure the stipulations and conditions identified are imposed on the
planning permission fully.

Kind Regards

John McGall



